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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 
 
 
 
In the Matter of the Name Change from )  
Vodafone Global Enterprise, Inc. to )       File No. XN-2014-0284 
Vodafone US Inc. )          
  
 
   
  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Staff”), through the undersigned counsel, and respectfully submits this Staff 

Recommendation. 

1. On April 11, 2014, the above-reference Company completed a filing of 

notice of a name change. The Company does not have approved tariffs, nor is it 

required to do so. The Company filed all requisite documentation.  

2. Rule 4 CSR 240-2.062 establishes filing requirements for certificated 

company name changes; in lieu of a Memorandum, the Staff herein states that 

the Company has complied with the rule. No entities intervened to oppose the 

name change. The filed tariff adoption sheets are compliant with Commission 

rules.  

WHEREFORE, the Staff recommends that the Commission recognize the 

name change and either approve the tariff revisions or allow them to take effect 

by operation of law. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-
delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record 
this 25th day of April, 2014. 

 
 


